
From: Ernest Keeling  
Sent: 18 August 2022 22:22 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref:2022/3129/T 
 
Dear Camden Planning,   ( My first email was sent to devcon@camden.gov.uk 
and it could not be delivered. I hope this email reaches you).  Please note that I 
am the owner of the Sycamore tree at 55 Belsize Lane. The crown was raised 
and the canopy reduced a year ago, but now my neighbour wants to chop its 
branches by 4 meters back to the boundary. My view of it is that a reduction 
by 2 meters would run less risk of unbalancing the tree.  With Kind Regards 
from Ernest Keeling. 
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